
 

For Local 8 Members at Washington Federation of State Employees 
February 16, 2024 

   

Bargaining Unit Chair and Vice Chair Election 
 
Thank you to everyone who made nominations for the Labor Liaison, Chair, and Vice 
Chair positions within your Bargaining Unit.  The nominations have been vetted and 
we are ready for a vote.  Please vote here. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Erin Adamson at 206-
441-8880 ext. 105 or email at Erin@opeiu8.org or Angie 
Wedekind at Angie@opeiu8.org or (509) 306-0586. 
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